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NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20806

June 29, 1984

The Honorablée Claiborne Pell
United States Senate
Committee on Labor and

Human Resources
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Pell:

Thank youw for your recent letter on behalf of Dr. Ralph Gauvey.
We gave Dr. Gauvey 'very careful consideration for the position of
Director of the Division of State Programs. Dr. Bennett has
recently made a decision to put Marjorie Berlincourt into that
position. Dr. Berlincourt has served at NEH for many years,
including as Deputy Director of the Division of Research Programs
(1978~present).

- We appreciate‘your continuing close attention to NEH affairs.
If there is anything further I can do, please contact me.

Sincerely,
/
. k,(h.'/l/\ / /W{
h@son Y. Hall
Director

Congressional Affairs
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